
   

  

Dear Year 13 Students, Parents and Carers,       May 2023 
 
RE: A Level Results Day 
 
Results 
 
Students will be emailed their A Level results to their school email address, from 8:00am on 
Thursday 17th August 2023. Please ensure your device is able to open PDF’s. Unfortunately, due to 
data protection regulations we are unable to give results out by telephone.  
 
School will be open on results day for students wishing to attend for advice and guidance in relation 
to their next steps. Mr Charlett will be available until 3pm although you are advised to call or email 
(tcharlett@kngs.co.uk) in advance if you want support. Equally, some students may wish to attend 
simply to share the moment with others for which the Sixth Form Block we will be open until 11am 
on results day. 
 
Post Results  
 
In line with JCQ regulations, students are able to request reviews of their results after they have 
been issued. Review of results are categorised as follows: Clerical Re Check (Service 1), Review of 
Marking (Service 2) and Review of Moderation (Service 3). Students are also able to access copies of 
their scripts. Further information regarding these services including deadlines, how to request, fees 
and consent required will be provided on results day, along with results.  
 
Good luck with your exams!  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Miss Chloe Welch  
Exams Officer & SEND Administrator  
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